
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISION OF THE NEW JERSEY OPEN 

PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT, N.J.S.A.10-4-1 et seq., PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT 

due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the September 28, 2020 Staff Meeting of the Township 

Council of the Township of Cedar Grove will be held in the Municipal Building via 

conference call .  The public will be able to listen to the meeting and participate during 

Public Comment by calling 1-866-305-0232 and entering the Participant Code: 933490 

on the day and time of the meeting (9/28/2020 at 7:00 p.m.) 

 

        Kathleen R. Stutz 

        Township Clerk 

 
Submitted: September 23, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 


